Foothills Music Teachers Association Monthly Meeting January 20, 2021

Carrie Christensen, President, opened the meeting at 9 am via Zoom with 15 members present.

Minutes of the October meeting were approved after corrections made. The corrected minutes will be posted
on website.

Treasurer’s report: Checking Balance - $3227.52; Savings Balance - $11,484.78.

VP _Programs, Davina Perret reported today’s program will be “The Development of the Classical Sonata
Form” presented by Phyllis Pieffer. The February program will be the Master Class with Andrew Cooperstock
and Alejandro Cremaschi. There will be four students in-person at Our Savior’s Corner of Hope Church. The
session will also be presented on Zoom.

Community Outreach; Lorian Bartle seeks interested teachers and venue for this in late summer.

Holiday Benefit Recitals: $1288.14 donated to the Scholarship Fund. There will be a “donate button” listed on
the Website for any future donations.

Hospitality: position is open.

Performance Group: The next performance will be on Feb.12 at the home of Laura Rogers, 10 — 11:30 am.

PRP: Feb.19, 2021, 9:30 — 11. Aryce Black hosts via Zoom: “With Your Own Two Hands.”
Scholarships: A total of $4100 was issued to six students.

Sonatina Festival: Evelyn Billberg refers teachers to on-line registration date of Feb.6. The event will be
virtual on March 6. There will be a Zoom recital for the winners. More details forthcoming early next week.

Winterfest: Postponed until January 2022.

Announcements:

The Nominating Committee is Helen Gleason, April Larsen, and Laura Rogers.

Evelyn Billberg noted that an article about Phyllis Pieffer is posted on the MTNA website under “Tale of the
Music Teacher”.

MTNA National Conference will be Virtual — Mar.13-17, 2021.

CSMTA State Conference will be Virtual — June 3-5, 2021.

Festival for Creative Pianists — June 4-13, 2021.

Next Meeting: February 17 at Our Savior's Corner of Hope Church, 1975 S. Garrison St. Lakewood.

Meeting adjourned, 9:32 am
Julianne Hardinger, Secretary



